
 
 

8515 E. ORCHARD ROAD, 10T3  · GREENWOOD VILLAGE, CO 80111 · (303) 737-7701 

October 30, 2013 

 
Shelly Schueller, Director 
Wisconsin Deferred Compensation Program 
Department of Employee Trust Funds 
801 W. Badger Road 
P.O. Box 7931 
Madison, WI  53707-7931 
 
Subject: United States Conference of Mayors (USCM)  
  Deferred Compensation Program  
 
Dear Shelly:  

As outlined in the Ninth Amendment to the Administrative Services Contract, the WDC Board granted 

Great-West Financialsm the ability to assist the United States Conference of Mayors (USCM) in 

transitioning and maintaining Wisconsin Cities with balance of $1 million or greater. 

This initiative began in 2013 and as a result of our agreement we wanted to provide you and the 

WDC Board with an update on the activities of the Great-West USCM team.  Since the Agreement 

was approved, there have been zero plans with a balance of $1 million or greater that have 

transitioned to the new USCM Great-West Plan. 

The Town of Lowville, with less than $18,000 in assets, has elected to move to the USCM Great-West 

Plan.  This employer is not currently offering the WDC.  

Great-West is committed to honoring our service commitments to the WDC Board and Department. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns at (303) 737-7701. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Theresa Cruz Myers 
Vice President, Client Services, Central Region 
 
 
 
cc:  Brent Neese, Vice President, Government Markets, Great-West Financial 

Sue Oelke, Client Relationship Manager, Great-West Financial 
 


